
  

 

 

  

Dear alumni and friends, 

On behalf of all the staff and students at the University, 
we would like to thank you for your support this year. 

 
2005 has been our most successful year yet. We:  

 Held 18 functions in 9 countries, which were 
attended by over 1200 people. 

 Found over 2,700 of you whom we’d “lost”. 

 Established volunteer alumni coordinators in 22 
locations. 

 Celebrated the graduation of over 7,500 graduates 
at the May and September graduation ceremonies. 

 Grew to a community of over 110,000 alumni. 

  

We plan to make 2006 even better, with more benefits 
and services, a new range of memorabilia, and more 
events for you and your families. 

It has been a pleasure to keep in touch with you this year, 
and we look forward to continuing to build our relationship 
with you in the future. 

We wish you a safe and happy holiday season, and look 
forward to hearing from you in the new year! 

  

 

  

 

  

 

  

Upcoming events

 

 
11 FEBRUARY-11 MARCH 
Summer Shakespeare 

1 MARCH 
Seminar by medical 

alumnus 

3-4 MARCH 
Alumni Summer 

Celebration weekend 

  

Special deal

 

 
Graduates attending the 2006 
season of Summer 
Shakespeare are offered a 
special discount on their 
tickets. 

As a graduate, you'll only pay 
$18 for your ticket. Conditions 
apply. 

View details of this special 
offer 
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HAVE YOU MOVED? 

 

Page 1 of 2@auckland: December '05 issue



 
Until next year, 

The Alumni Relations Team 
The University of Auckland 
www.alumni.auckland.ac.nz 
 

  

 

Update your details if 

they have changed 

WE WELCOME YOUR 
FEEDBACK 
Tell us what you think of 

@auckland 

  

 
 

 

 

SUBSCRIPTION DETAILS 

You will not receive future issues of @auckland unless you update your contact details and 

subscribe to @auckland. 
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